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Our Early Years Lapwingsõ class had to conduct a criminal investigation to find out ôwhodunnit!õ 

Someone had stolen the cookies from the cookie jar! They had to use their investigative skills 

to work out who the culprit was by comparing size, identifying letters and questioning suspects. 

The children had an incident room set up and the cell was ready to incarcerate the guilty party. 

Imagine everyoneõs surprise when the villain of the piece turned out to be Mrs. Marwood!  

 

 

 

 

    

 

        

 

 

     

 

 

C9b[!b5 C959w!¢Lhb  b9²{ ¢м ²с нлно 

Both classes enjoyed a walk around the village to spot 

the signs of autumn. The leaves have started to change 

colour, we found conkers, sycamore ôhelicoptersõ, and 

lots of berries. We saw how the trees are losing their 

leaves. We also spotted wildlife in the shape of a squirrel, 

a frog, a ladybird and even a dragonfly! 


